UXBRIGE COUNCIL ON AGING
FEBRUARY 14,2012
UXBRIDGE SENIOR CENTER

Call to order at 4:00pm
Present: Marsha Petrillo, Director, Donna Oncay, Jack Daley, Marie Potter, Dan
Kelleher and Karen Albright. Peter DiBatista from the Elderly Connection was also

present,
January minutes were read and accepted.

Director’s report - Marsha is working on a revised supplemental budget.

The Massachusetts College of Pharmacy will hold a class at the center to inform people
how to use the computer to obtain accurate, contemporary medical and health
information from the internet.

Matrsha received a letter from Tri Valley that they intend to hand out to the people who
come to lunch at the center. They ask for our input. Our recommendation is that they
should not send it out. The letier insinuates that Tri Valley is not at fault.

Elderly Connection report — The February Valentine Tea was a great success with over
60 people attending. Peter DiBatista reported that our share of the Glamarama program
last October was $396.86. We co-sponsored the program with the Uxbridge Lions Club,

We bave a plot at the Community Gardens. We will need volunteers to make it bear fruit
and vegetables for our lunch program, Donna was able to obtain 200 free seed packets
from the URI Outreach Program.

Because of much discussion of the Tri Valley letter and our reply we were unable to
finish the by-law update. They will be at the top of the agenda for March.

Submitted by Donna Oncay




